From: Joy Lankford [mailto:jlankford@marquiscompanies.com]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 8:45 AM
Subject: Hayden Island Proposed Bike Path

Dear Planning Commissioner:

This note is to inform you that | live on Hayden Island in the Riverhouse East Association and wish to
express my deep concern over adding a bike lane around our housing along the Columbia river. | moved
here to have a “safe” and quiet place to reside. | feel that adding a bike path will just lead to the
potential of more” break-in’s” and vagrants. | am an individual that serves others everyday. | need some
safe down time following a hectic day and love that my home can be a sanctuary. | feel that this
proposal would cause my home to be at risk . | would appreciate if you would consider our safety when
considering this possible venture. | vote “No” on this proposal. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Joy Lankford, RN
Director of Nursing Services
Marquis Mt. Tabor Post Acute Rehab
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f. 503.230.9858
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